




   
 

   
 

11 & 18 March 
2024  

8, 8.1, 9, 
9.1, 9.2 

The FMA and the Minister’s office had communications about the 
outcomes-focused regulatory approach consultation. The FMA provided an 
update to the Minister about the consultation.  

22 March 2024  10 Meeting between the FMA and MBE regarding SOI and SPE measures.  

8 April 2024  11, 11.1 The FMA shared a revised draft of the SOI with MBIE.  

24 April 2024  12, 12.1 FMA met with MBIE. Part of the discussion related tooutcomes-focused 
regulatory approach .  

29 April  13 FMA provided briefing notes for Minister meeting on 2 May 

30 April 2024  14, 14.1 The FMA received a letter from the Minister. The letter addressed the FMA’s 
draft SOI and draft SPE.  

2 May 2024  15, 15.1 The FMA had a meeting with the Minister and MBIE.  

21 June 2024 16 FMA Briefing for Minister meeting 

24 June 2024  17, 17.1 The FMA had a monthly meeting with MBIE and one of the topics discussed 
was in relation to outcomes-focused regulatory approach.  

25 June 2024  18, 18.1 Letter from the FMA Chief Executive including copies of SOI/SPE material for 
tabling. E-mail from FMA External Relations Manager detailing how the FMA 
has changed the SOI in response to feedback from the Minister.  
 
The SPE is available publicly at:  
https://www.fma.govt.nz/library/corporate-publications/statement-of-
performance-expectations/ 
 
The SOI is available publicly at:  
Statement of Intent | Financial Markets Authority 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at ariarna.hakaraia@fma.govt.nz.  

We also note that you have the right to complain to the Ombudsman regarding our assessment of your OIA 

request, in accordance with section 28 of the Official Information Act. Information about how to make a 

complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or phone 0800 802 602. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 
Ariarna Hakaraia  

Manager, Internal Governance  

 

Enc: Link to download all documents (in a separate email) 




